ERCOT SYSTEM PROTECTION WORKING GROUP REPORT TO ROS 
February 12, 2009 
The ERCOT System Protection Working Group has not met since its November 2008 meeting.  Of significance to this ROS meeting are the following items:
Short Circuit Data Cases: The first pass of building the “Current Year” short circuit database has been completed and was provided to SPWG members for review on January 20.  Corrections are due back to ERCOT by February 6 for inclusion in the second pass.  The final “Current Year” case is scheduled to be completed by March 15.   

Next Meeting: The next scheduled Working Group meeting will be held in Austin, Texas on February 19-20, 2009.
